
 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Support Worker 

Including the role of Deputy DSL  

from April 2025 

Term Time Only + 2 weeks 

Scale 6, Point 18-20 

 

We are looking to appoint a Family Support Worker to join our Family Services and 

Safeguarding Team. 

The purpose of the role is to work closely with families and colleagues to ensure the 

wellbeing and safety of all our pupils. 

Your role as a Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) will be integral to your daily 

work so we are looking for someone who has experience in safeguarding in schools or 

similar settings. 

The successful candidate will champion safeguarding across the whole school, whilst 

contributing to our vision that ‘all children can achieve success’, working in collaboration 

with the Designated Safeguarding Lead, Senior Family Support Worker and Deputy DSLs in 

line with school safeguarding procedures and Keeping Children Safe in Education 

guidance. 

If you feel this could be the opportunity for you, please contact the Headteacher on the 

email below for an application pack. If you would like to visit the school or have a phone 

call to find out more, please call the school office to arrange a suitable time 

The application deadline is Monday 10th March. Interviews will take place week beginning 

17th March. 

Please send your completed application to head@woolmore.org 
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